
 

 

 

 

 

MALTA COLLEGE OF FAMILY DOCTORS 
127, Professional Centre, 

Sliema Road, Gzira, GZR 1633 MALTA (Europe) 
Email: contact@mcfd.org.mt 

Website: http://www.mcfd.org.mt 

 

 

Call for Members of the MCFD CME Team 

 

The Malta College of Family Doctors is inviting GPs and GP Trainees to express their interest 

in forming part of MCFD CME team. The CME team members will work in conjunction with 

the MCFD CME Leads to organise a number of lectures. These lectures will then be delivered 

over the period of one year (planned period being October 2022 to September 2023).  

Team members will be expected to help out in the organisation and logistics of the above-

mentioned lecture series. Additionally they will also be encouraged to contribute more on the 

subjects which fall particularly in their area of interest.  

These lectures will cover common topics encountered by family doctors, and will be delivered 

by family doctors themselves to their peers. 

 

Eligibility 

To be eligible, applicants should be undergoing training as GP trainees or hold certification as 

Specialists in Family Medicine. Additionally, they must be fully paid-up members (or associate 

members, in the case of GP trainees) of the Malta College of Family Doctors. 
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Selection process and criteria  

Eligible applicants will undergo a selection process in which the following will be taken into 

consideration:  

a) applicant's years of experience  

b) current qualifications 

c) the applicant’s motivation towards career development and interest in the respective area 

d) the applicant’s competence levels in the English language 

 

How to apply 

Doctors who satisfy the criteria set out in this call are invited to send an email with the 

necessary supporting documentation, taking the form of scanned attachments, on 

cpd@mcfd.org.mt and secretary@mcfd.org.mt.  

The application should highlight, by means of a personal statement, the area of interest of the 

respective doctor. Applicants are to attach a Curriculum Vitae with the same statement. 

Applications should be submitted by not later than 10th June 2022. Applications will be 

acknowledged by means of an e-mail. 

Any inquiries may be addressed to the Malta College of Family Doctors by email on 

cpd@mcfd.org.mt and secretary@mcfd.org.mt. 
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